
Hello All, 

 
October has already begun a busy month at the Black Tavern. On 
Saturday October 1st we held our fourth annual Craft Fair under grey and 
misty skies when 32 crafter gathered for a beautiful display of their hand-
made crafts. Thanks to all who came to the “Hill” to make this another 
successful venture and a special thank you to Karen Moseley and her 
behind-the-scenes crew who make this fundraiser happen. 

 

On Saturday, October 15, from 10: AM - 12 noon, a tour of the Black 
Tavern will be held in conjunction with the Last Green Valley 
“Walktober” program.  This event is being coordinated by Black Tavern 
board member Joy Glynn.  If you have never had a tour of the entire 
Tavern this is a great opportunity to see all the hidden gems that folks 
never get to see during our monthly speaker programs. The Black Tavern 
was also featured in an article in the recent Last Green Valley magazine. 
We thank them for the great write-up about our special building. 

 

Our October program “Things that go Bump in the Night” will be held on 
Thursday October 20th, at 7:00PM in the Black Tavern barn. If f you plan 
to attend please be advised that the barn is not heated so please dress 
appropriately. This program hosted by board members Tom Boyd and 
Sarah White is being presented by the same person who presented last 
month’s widely acclaimed program so it promises to be another well 
attended event.  

 


